
TIMCO ENGINEERING INC.
PO Box 370
849 State Road
Newberry, Florida 32669
sid@timcoengr.com

12/18/99

TO: Mr. Frank Coperich
FEDERAL COMMUNICATION COMMISSION

Subject: YAESU MUSEN CO. LTD. FCCID: K66VX-800U

REFERENCE: EA 95929

After the training session last week I decided to review
all of our pending applications based on what was learned
last week. Attached you will find several pages with corrected
data. The corrections are;

1. The power output is average conducted power.
2. The radiated emission were retested using the
TIA/EIA-603 test procedure.
4. The audio frequency responce for 12.5kHz BW was
re-ploted with same scales as 25kHz.
5. A photograph was taken with the shield removed.

If you have any other questions please let me know.

BEST REGARDS,

Sid Sanders
sid@timcoengr.com


